
Admission Announcement for Foreign Students 

The Foreign Students Office, H.N.B. Garhwal University is pleased to announce the 

opening of the admission process for “Foreign Students” to apply for full-time degree 

programmes (Undergraduate/Postgraduate/Diploma/Ph.D.) for the academic session 

2021-2022. Course descriptions and admission requirements are available on the FSO's 

official website, https://www.fsohnbgu.in. The link for submitting an online application for 

admission, along with all necessary enclosures, before the deadline is 

https://hnbgufsradmission.samarth.edu.in.  
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